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Annual Meeting Notes.... 2023 Board of Directors
The following members will be the 
Board of Directors for MCU.  Thank 
you members for volunteering your 
time in helping out Meadowland 
Credit Union.

 Dan Abts

 James Evraets

 Perry Hartman

 Nick Herzfeldt

 Jeffrey Ritt Jr

 James Coulson

 Warren Stokdyk 

Meadowland Credit Union's Annual Meeting took place at Chris 
and Sue's in Plymouth on March 4th, 2023.  MCU would like to 
say "Thank You" to Chris and Sue's for the hospitality and 
wonderful food.

The topics that were covered at this meeting were the following:

• Introduction of the Board of Directors
• Review of Chairman Abts' Letter to the membership
• President's Horner speech to the membership
• Reviewing of MCU's Financials
• Election of 3 seats on the Board of Directors with no 

contested election.
• There was no business from last year's annual meeting.
• There was no new business brought before the Board of 

Directors.
• No questions were asked from the membership. 

Thank you to the members that came to the annual 
meeting to show support for your credit union.
Hope to see you all next year. 

Attention!  New Hours starting 
on May 1st, 2023

Monday

Tuesday

Wednesday

Thursday

Friday

Saturday

Current New

Lobby: 9-5
Drive Thru: 9-5:30

Lobby: Closed
Drive Thru: 9-12

Lobby: 9-5:30
Drive Thru: 9-5:30

Lobby: 9-5
Drive Thru: 9-5:30

Lobby: 9-5
Drive Thru: 9-5:30

Lobby: 9-5
Drive Thru: 9-5:30

Lobby: 9-5
Drive Thru: 9-5

Lobby: 9-5
Drive Thru: 9-5

Lobby: 9-5
Drive Thru: 9-5

Lobby: 9-5
Drive Thru: 9-5

Lobby: 9-5:30
Drive Thru: 9-5:30

Lobby: Closed
Drive Thru: 9-12



Meadowland Credit Union
1040 N Main Street

P.O. Box 133
Sheboygan Falls, WI, 53085

Phone:  920-467-8105
Fax:  920-467-8417
E-mail:  info@meadowlandcu.org

Office Hours:
Mon.- Thurs. 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM 
Friday 9:00 AM - 5:30 PM

Drive Thru Hours:
Mon.-Thurs. 9:00 AM - 5:30 PM 
Friday 9:00 AM - 5:30 PM 
Saturday 9:00 AM - 12:00 PM

UPCOMING DATES TO REMEMBER:

  4/7/2023  
Close at 1:00 PM

 

 

7/4/2023  Closed

Follow our pages for exciting
news, events, and promotions!

www.meadowlandcu.org

www.facebook.com/
MeadowlandCU

www.linkedin.com/
company/meadowland-

credit-union

See more dates on our website
calendar at

www.meadowlandcu.org

@Meadowlandcu

Tech Support Scams
Here's how they work:

You get a pop-up or other urgent message from someone saying your 
computer is infected.  It might seem like the message comes from a well-
known company like Microsoft or Apple, or maybe your internet service 
provider.  It tells you there are viruses or other malware on your 
computer.  It says you have to call a number or risk losing your personal 
data.

But is this threat - or their problem - real?  Judging by reports to the 
Federal Trade Commission, no.  These are scammers who want to sell you 
useless services, steal your credit card number, or get access to your 
computer to install malware, which could then let them see everything on 
your computer.

Here's what you can do:

1. Stop.  Don't call a phone number or click a link.  Don't send money,
give your credit card number, or give control of your computer to
anyone who contacts you.

2. Pass this information on to a friend.  You might know these pop-
ups are fake, but chances are you know someone who doesn't.

Good Friday

VACATION CLUB FUNDS

Your Vacation Club Funds will be transferred to your primary share account 
on Monday May 1st, 2023. The projected interest rate for the 2023-2024 
year is 0.20% APY. Come in to open your vacation club account today.

What is a Vacation Club? It is an account that helps you save for the dream 
vacation that you have been working so hard for! You can have the money 

deducted directly from your paycheck and deposited right into your 
account, or make individual deposits! On May 1st, the funds you have 
saved throughout the year will be automatically transferred into your 

savings account for your convenience.

Independence Day

 5/29/2023  Closed 

6/19/2023      Open




